Minutes June 2010 Meeting

JFK Fitness Center Board of Directors

Date:

June 9, 2010

Time:

9:00 AM

Place:

JFK Fitness Center

Attendees:
Erika Alperin



Bob Broadhurst



John Burt





Deborah Osborne





Allen Jokinen 



Bruce Cohen

Absent:
Tom Pendleton 

Steve Mills

Steve Phillips

Secretary’s Minutes:  Allen Jokinen had previously distributed by email draft minutes of the May meeting (prepared by Deborah Osborne).  No adjustments were necessary. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Steve Mills had submitted by email an initial report for review.  A corrected expense report was issued after the meeting.  It will be further discussed at the next meeting.

Membership Update:  In recent months, the Fitness Center has been adding new members.  It seems that some EPA employees will retain memberships.

Supplemental Questionnaire for Personal Training:  After some discussion, it was agreed to add one more question: “Has any of your health information changed?”  Any change is to be considered and evaluated by the trainer and the member.  If the change rises to the level that it would require a different response to the application health questionnaire, the member may be required to obtain a new doctor’s certification.

Staff Contract:  A final version will be distributed via email.  The Board will vote on it at the next meeting.

Various Items for Board Approval:  A number of items were submitted for consideration by and voted on by the Board –

· TRX System.  After some discussion, the Board approved the use of this system and purchase/installation of a wall mount.  A sign will be posted that members should not use this equipment unless they have been trained.

· Bosu Balls.  Again, the Board approved the use of this equipment with the provision that a sign is posted instructing members to receive training before using. 

· Additional Staffing for 6/15/10 JFK Health Fair.  Approved by the Board.

· Change in Personal Training Group Rate Price Structure.  This change will lower the cost for the individual member.  Approved by the Board.

· Change in Staff Pay Structure.  Declined by the Board.

· Office Supplies.  Board approved purchase of two HP inkjet cartridges.

· Shorter Version of Member Consent Form for Personal Training.  Approved by the Board.

· Tilt Fans Down to Improve Air Circulation.  Bruce Cohen will check with the Building Manager’s office to see if this is possible.  The Board did not vote on this item.

· Additional Wall Mount in Aerobics Room for Rubber Stretch Bands.  This was submitted to the Board via email after the meeting.  Approved by the Board.

 Other:  Next Board Meeting will be held on July 21st at 9:00 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Allen Jokinen

Meeting Agenda for June 9th at 9 AM

· Secretary’s Minutes

· Treasurer’s Report 

· Bruce’s Updates & Membership Report

· Unfinished Business

· Staff Contract  (Review Final Version & Vote)

· New Business 

· Discuss Placement & Use of Stretch Bands & New TRX System

· Announcements

· Next board meeting – July 21st at 9 AM  

